

The Crossley Heath School

Head Teacher: Lynnette Cassidy, MBA

The Crossley Heath School, Savile Park, Halifax, West Yorkshire HX3 0HG
Tel: 01422 360272 • e-mail: admin@crossleyheath.org.uk

8th November 2023

EPQ visit to Huddersfield University Wednesday 6th December

Dear Parent/Carer

As a part of the EPQ course students will be visiting Huddersfield University for the day on 6th December. The visit will include two workshop sessions teaching students about academic research, critical thinking and academic writing for EPQ, led by university staff. There will also be a campus tour led by student ambassadors to give students a taste of university life and a library tour with a session on finding, organising and using research sources. The timing of the visit is planned to develop students' thinking about the research process now they have decided on their topic area.

There is no cost for this visit. We are asking students to make their own travel arrangements to meet us at the main University reception at 9.30am and make their own way home from the university at about 2.50pm. Please note that students will be responsible for their own health and safety and any costs associated with their independent travel to and from the university. Students will be able to use the university canteen to buy their lunch, or they can bring a packed lunch.

Please complete and return the attached V3 consent form and provide details of any medical requirements for your child.

If you have any queries with regards to this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school.

Yours faithfully

R. Johnston EPQ co-ordinator





